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To: Mr. Leonel Manteigas
Secretary of the IHO Capacity Building Sub Committee
adcc@iho.int

Subject: Event P-09 - Seminar on Raising Awareness of Hydrography

References:
a) CBWP2024 V1;and
b) Procedure 8 (CBSC —IHO)

Dear Mr. Manteigas,

In attention to Event P-09 (reference a) and according to item 3 (reference b), I would like
to present Teniente de Fragata Lucia Cattana (Argentine Navy Officer) as the Project Leader
(email: lucia.cattana@defensa.gob.ar and cell phone: +54 9 358 4248016).

In addition, this Event is being carried out by Argentine Naval Hydrography Service
(Servicio de Hidrografia Naval - SIHN) and will take place at the headquarters of the SIHN,
Buenos Aires, Argentina, on April, 08", prior to 18th SWAtHC Conference.

On behalf of the SWAtHC, I take this opportunity to thank the IHO CBSC for its continued
support to this Regional Hydrographic Commission.

Sincerely,

CARLOS ANDRE CORONHA MA
Vice Admiral
Director of Hydrography and Navigation (DHN — Brazil)

South West Atlantic Hydrographic Commission (SWAtHC) - CHAIR
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